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    The Borden Lions club will sponsor an Easter Egg Hunt Saturday, April 11 at the Borden
Community Park located on the east side of Borden. The hunt will take place a 1 p.m. Everyone
is asked to gather at the Shelter House near the ball parks.
      The hunting ages will be broken into three groups, Pre-school, Kindergarten and 1st grade,
then 2nd and 3rd grade. All three groups will start at the same time and parents are welcome to
assist the Pre-school group.
      There will be prizes for each group’s prize eggs. All will receive a treat bag and a drink.
      The hunt is free and all are welcome to attend the festivities.    Join St. Mary of the Knobs to
celebrate St. Patrick's Day in style! Their 4th Annual Reverse Raffle is set for Friday, March 13
at 7:30 p.m. Only 100 tickets sold in increments of $100, $50, and $25. Total cash prizes of
$5,500 – even losers have a second chance to win!   
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